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The Maine Turnpike Authority (MTA) is developing plans to remove or modify interchange and 
supplemental guide signs in order to comply with An Act To Allow Signs For Areas of Local, 
Regional and Statewide Interest on the Interstate System (LD 1831). 
 
Proposed changes to the current highway signage include, but aren’t limited to the removal of 
directional guidance signs referring to “Kittery Foreside” on Exit 1 and “Coastal Route” on Exit 3 
as well as the potential removal of all “Kittery Mall Road” signage. The present schedule calls for 
the changes of signage to be completed by 2019.  
 
A Public Input Session has been scheduled for 6:00 PM on November 14th, 2017 at the Kittery 
Town Hall, Council Chambers.  All members of the community are welcome to attend in order to 
discuss the guide side items and provide feedback in regards to the proposed changes. 
 
For more information about the Public Input Session please contact Kendra Amaral at 207-475-
1329 or at kamaral@kitteryme.org. 
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